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Hardy Collection

We catalogued the entire Hardy collection making note of author, title, publishing date, bookseller, condition of book, previous owner, author signature, Hardy signature and any other features of significance. The catalogue is in the Libraries & Archives folder on the LMS network. Any titles that were missing Dewey call numbers had new ones assigned and attached. The more precious books from the collection were also catalogued; these are still in their boxes in the Verblunsky room. We later also discovered a further 20 Hardy books (approx) in the cupboard beneath which we integrated into the collection and catalogue.

Fawcett Collection


We assigned all of the titles a simple Dewey classification appropriate to the small size of the collection. We catalogued the books using a similar methodology to the Hardy collection as above. We created, printed and affixed the call number stickers. The collection was arranged on the shelf according to DDC. The catalogue is in the Libraries & Archives folder on the LMS network.
Movement of the Collections


We packed the books into clearly labelled boxes. However due to the laws of physics it was not always possible to pack them perfectly in sequence. The general plan for each box is to start at the top left corner (with the books facing you on their short edge) and proceed in a clockwise direction; there may be some larger/smaller texts scattered on top. We are more then happy to come in for a couple of hours to re-shelve the collections when the new room is ready.
AEL Davis Sundries.


We created a simple classification scheme for these folders using Xcel. All of the contents were recorded in a broad sense rather then giving each individual item a unique entry. The records are located with the Fawcett Collection Catalogue on the LMS network. The folders/boxes are currently in the Verblunsky room.
Cayley Room


For the books in here we created a basic catalogue, recording title, author, publishing info and notes. All of the journals and serials were rearranged and placed by title in chronological order on the shelves. We created a simple colour-coded shelf plan for ease of reference. Many duplicates were found, these were placed on shelves arranged chronologically.
Conclusion

Over the course of our time at LMS we gained a practical insight into the science of cataloguing. We encountered challenges such as studying DDC in more depth and implementing a scheme. This was of great benefit as we both submitted 3000 word reports on the DDC’s history, workings and current status for our Information Resources and Organisation module. We honed our skills with Access, Xcel and Word and gained useful knowledge through our web-based research that the collections demanded. Overall the experience at the LMS was beneficial academically, professionally and of course financially. We hope that our time here has been of good use to the society and that we can keep in contact with regard to our future careers.
Thank you.
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